
PORT OF DUNDEE LIMITED  

Via e-mail  
  

  

 NtM No. 17 of 2021                        24th May 2021  

   

NOTICE TO MARINERS  
  

FIRTH OF TAY  

  

Maersk Gallant Large Vessel Movement Firth of Tay  
  

Mariners are advised that the jack-up drilling rig ‘Maersk Gallant’ is due to move within the 

Port of Dundee, from Caledon Slips to a temporary position approximately 100m to the 

South East on Tuesday 25th May 2021 at 1300 BST. Following this movement the rig will 

transit from its temporary location to sea starting at approximately 1245 on Wednesday 26th 

May 2021; the transit will take several hours.  The rig will be assisted by 4 harbour tugs and 

a lead AHTS while transiting the river.   

  

The navigation channels will be closed for this planned movement to allow the safe 

navigation of the rig and her towing vessels. All other vessels are required to keep well clear 

(minimum 200 metres) and must not impede or endanger the planned passage as per General 

Direction No 14.   

  

The rig move is weather dependant, and Dundee Harbour Radio can be contacted on VHF 

channel 12 for any updates.  

  

This notice will be self-cancelling on completion of this movement. 

  

  

 

Ryan Porteous  

Harbour Master  

Port of Dundee  
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